
From: Pondy, Kevin <pondyk@aging.sc.gov>
To: 'Marie Waller' <MarieWaller@scstatehouse.gov>
CC: Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 11/7/2014 1:14:33 PM
Subject: RE: B&CB chart

Marie,

The vacant position in my department is not a new position. 

Thank you,

-Kevin

From: Marie Waller [mailto:MarieWaller@scstatehouse.gov]
Sent: Thursday, November 06, 2014 3:00 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Cc: Beard, Rene; Ellison, Ruchelle; Pondy, Kevin; Watson, Dale; Wolf, Anne; Shealy, Boyd
Subject: B&CB chart

I am attaching the draft of the org chart that, with all of your input, the Budget & Control Board has been working on. 
You will see from the legend on the front page that your new positions are differently colored than existing

positions. I hope that we have gotten everything covered that we discussed. I know that there was a conversation 
with Boyd about the nutritionist position, and I will get with Rene and adjust that if we need to. Please give me your 
feedback so we can work toward a finalized version. Thanks for all of your help on this project.
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